
 
February 19, 2021 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
The government recently announced new measures in order to reduce the risks of spreading COVID-19. To that effect, 
it was decided that a limited number of daycares will be open during the upcoming March break. This service will be 
offered to essential services workers only.  
 
Please note that the emergency daycares are available from March 1 to 5 in the following schools:  
 

• Parkview (Granby) 
• Princess Elizabeth (Magog) 
• Lennoxville Elementary School 

 
Availability of emergency daycare services 
 
Emergency daycare services are provided under exceptional circumstances to parents who have no other option. 
Moreover, they are reserved for the children of parents who hold jobs that are on the list of essential services entitling 
them to emergency daycare services. 

In accordance with government recommendations for limiting the risk of spreading the virus, these services should only 
be used by parents for whom it is the only option allowing them to report to work.  

Registration 

If you need to use these services from March 1st to the 5th, an online registration form will be available from February 
19 to February 28, inclusive. To access this registration form, please click here. 
 
Parents are strongly encouraged to register their children in advance to be sure they have a spot by filling out the online 
form. Parents must register each of their children for each day that services are required.  
  
Upon your arrival at the emergency school daycare, you will be asked to fill out an information sheet on which you 
must: 

• indicate the health insurance number of each child registered 
• provide proof that you are entitled to the service based on your occupation (e.g. pay stub) 
• specify each child’s special needs, if applicable (including allergies) 

Parents will not have to pay for the emergency daycare services. 

No meal services will be offered, and no snacks will be provided. Please send a cold lunch or a hot meal in an insulated 
container. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your collaboration and understanding throughout what has been 
an exceptional year. I encourage you to not give up and to continue to support your child(ren) with his/her educational 
success.  
 
Yours truly, 
 

 

Michel Soucy, Director General  

https://www.quebec.ca/en/family-and-support-for-individuals/emergency-daycare-services/list-jobs-emergency-childcare-services/
https://formulaires.education.gouv.qc.ca/collecteinfo/590_servc_garde_urgen/en

